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Dock Application Approval 

Jeff Hays <jeff_hays@comcast.net> 

Thu 4/18/2024 7:37 PM 

To:Steve Nelson 
Cc:Cole, James <james.cole@uconn.edu>;kevinregan2002@gmail.com 

<kevinregan2002@gmail.com>;wetlands@andoverct.org <wetlands@andoverct.org>,•Linda Derick <willin@comcast.net> 

OJ 1 attachments (3 MB) 

2024-04-17 08-1 2.pdf; 

Steve, 

The purpose of this email is to inform you that the ALMA board has approved your 

application for installation of a dock as described in your attached email and its subsequent 

attachment. 

Regards, 

Jeff Hays 

978-476-5521 cell) 

- Original Message  

From: Steve Nelson 

To: Jeff Hays <jeff_hays@comcast.net> 

Date: 04/17/2024 8:59 AM EDT 

Subject: r-w: [Scan] 2024-04-17 

08:12 

Hi Jeff, 

We are getting excited to get back out on the lake. To that end, I have attached our 

dock application with detail on the dock dimensions and location in the accompanying 

diagrams. 

The plot plan may be a little confusing. The property was originally 2 separate lots (C3 

& C4), and is now one lot. I attempted to show the approximate dock location relative 

to the old plot plan for C4. Please let me know if you have any questions or comments. 

I'd like to get ALMA approval as soon as possible, so I can get this submitted to Inland 

Wetlands. Thank you, Steve 

 

From: Charlotte Nelson 

<charnelson14@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 8:13 AM 


